
REQUESTS FOR

STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 

Construction and Engineering Inspection Services

CR 286 (Blueberry Drive) HMGP Drainage Project
The Jackson County Board of County Commissioners is requesting Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications from registered, qualified consultant firms in the State of Florida with experience in Construction and Engineering Inspection Services on Paved Roads for projects involving Federal Emergency Managements and State of Florida reporting requirements, and inspection on projects involving reconstructing the roads in areas that have previously flooded.
This project consists of the reconstruction of approximately 2,000 linear feet of CR 286 (Blueberry Drive) about 1.25 miles North of Interstate 10 in Sneads, Florida.  The purpose of this project is to elevate this portion of CR 286 above the 100-year flood elevation in the area where the roadway has previously overtopped during major storm events. Clearing and Grubbing, asphalt pavement removal, roadway embankment fill, roadway base and hot asphalt pavement construction will be included in this project.  Also included are roadway guardrail installation, temporary traffic control, concrete drainage structure modifications, grading, grassing, roadway signing and asphalt pavement striping.

The consultant will provide inspectors to monitor the work to ensure that the performed according to the plans and specifications and to FDOT Standards and acceptable condition.  The inspectors will submit daily reports to the County each day, and a weekly summary of work completed, including pictures of the work as it is performed.  The Consultant firm will be held responsible for all aspects of the work. The consultant will be selected by Selection Committee ranking in which consideration will be based on qualifications and experience for the type of work outlined in the scope and will strictly follow the Consultants Competitive Negotiations Act and State of Florida rules and regulations.
Qualifications must be submitted by the deadline at the location as indicated below:


October 25, 2021 by 2:00PM CST
Jackson County Purchasing Department

2864 Madison Street, Marianna, Fl 32448
This RFQ and complete documents may be accessed at www.jacksoncountyfl.gov/services/purchasing via the Solicitation Center Link or by contacting Jackson County Procurement Officer, Nicole Bradley at bradleyn@jacksoncountyfl.gov or (850)482-9633). 
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